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This is a prime example of the government interfering with the people where they 

should be left alone. The sale and trade of furs had been going on since the 

beginning of time and now Oregon lawmakers think that it is time for it to end. This is 

ridiculous to think that local governments have gotten so twisted around form what 

they were set in place for that they are trying to micro manage every thing one can do 

or think to do 


